












































































June 10, 2024 

 

City Council 

200 E. Santa Clara Street 

San Jose, CA  95113 

Dear Mayor Mahan & City Council Members: 

My name is Adriana Vega and I am a resident of San Jose for 7 years and a Santa 

Clara County for over 20 years.  I am also employed with the county for over 16 

years. 

I implore you to not close the city gyms due to budget cuts!! 

As a community member these are some of the benefits of the gyms are: 

 Building and maintain a higher quality of life across a person’s lifespan 

 Stress relief 

 Maintaining good mental health wellness and mood. 

 Keeping cardiovascular, endocrine system and other systems healthy. 

 Maintaining and building muscle mass which is important as you get older. 

 Long term lasts for quality of life 

 Maintaining of community connections and networking with other 

members. 

 Affordable option in a very expensive county to live 

I acknowledge that the community has numerous needs for a plethora of services 

and that money needs to be directed to the big issues such as homelessness, 

clean water and crime, but please do not forget about its regular constituents.  

Even though I have a degree and a great job serving the community, meeting basic 

needs and the cost of living are astronomical.  I joined the gym last year with 

surprise and delight as I had never heard of them and found the gym to be a 

wonderful source for our diverse community and places that aren’t overcrowded, 

overwhelming and overly noisy.   

Please don’t take away these important community resources that needed, that 

are affordable and make our community great!   



 

Adriana Vega 

 

 

 








